



August 14, 2013

N. Leblanc Golf Committee Chair Society of Fire Protection Engineers



Dear N. Leblanc,

Thank you for supporting The Children's Wish Foundation of Canada and helping to grant children coping with a life threatening illness their most heartfelt wish. Your generous gift \$4,350 from the 16th Annual Society of Fire Protection Engineers Golf Tournament has touched the hearts of children and their families. Please find enclosed a plaque acknowledging your generous contribution.

Each wish is an individual adventure carefully structured to meet the needs of a particular child and their family. Whether a child dreams of a new laptop, meeting a celebrity, a trip to Disney or simply a new puppy, Children's Wish can turn that hope into a reality. Children's Wish began in 1984 and has granted more than 19,000 wishes to children between the ages of three and 17.

With your support, Children's Wish is able to grant over 1,000 wishes each year; we grant three wishes *every* single day across the country. However, our Ontario office is experiencing a record number of wish requests and referrals. We currently have over 500 pending wishes and the demand for new wishes increases daily.

Please know that your gift has come at a particularly crucial time in our wish granting history and will go a long way in helping us continue our mission of bringing dreams to life for our wish children.

On behalf of our special children, their families and all of us involved with Children's Wish, I extend a heartfelt thank you for helping us bring a smile to the faces of children and giving their families that lasting imprint of joy and happiness.

With every best wish,

Sandra Harris

Director, Ontario Region

andra Warsei

